
Florida’s ESE Parent Survey 
February 1 - June 30 

Calling all parents of students with Individual Educational Plans (IEPs) 
The Florida Department of Education wants to hear from you! 

Make your voice heard!  Take the survey on the web at  

http://www.esesurvey.com/altlogin.php or request a paper survey 
from your child’s school. 

For questions about the survey, 
please email: 
eseparentservices@fldoe.org 
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